Capital HPHC Family Department: Our 1st local Level 2 Blessing Workshop

Highmy Her
August 8, 2021

Dear Brothers and Sisters,

We are excited to be offering our first local Level 2 Blessing
Workshop. This workshop is a requirement for anyone who wants to
become a matching candidate.

To support participants we will be setting up a mentoring system with local
Aunts and Uncles that want to help our young people succeed in the
Blessing. If you are interested in being a mentor or you have any questions
about the workshop, please contact Highmy Her at highmy.unifieddmv@
gmail,com.

Additional details can be found on the registration page through the link
below. Please spread the word to any families who many be interested; not
everyone sees the emails.

Thank you,

Highmy Her

Asst. Pastor

Capital HPHC Family Department

Registration link: hsa.regfox,com/district-4-level-2-blessing-workshop









